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4 September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Y1-6,

RE: Learning Meetings

It was great to see you and welcome you and your child back to school today. I hope you
had a lovely summer break.

At this time of year, we invite parents and carers to join us for a year-group Learning
Meeting. This provides you with an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teaching
team and find out more about what your child will be learning this year.

The meetings will take place in the main school hall and will be followed by a short visit
to your child’s year-group, so that you can see their learning environment. After drop-off
on your meeting date, please make your way to the entrance to the hall on the Key
Stage 1 playground. A member of staff will meet with you at the entrance.

Each meeting will start at 9.15am and last no longer than 30 minutes.

Please see the table below for when your child’s Learning Meeting will take place.

Monday 16 September Year 6

Wednesday 18 September Year 1

Thursday 19 September Year 2

Friday 20 September Year 5

Monday 23 September Year 4

Wednesday 25 September Year 3

We look forward to seeing you there and working in partnership with you in the year
ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Wright
Head of School


